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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 10:21 AM
To: 'Therese Griffith'
Subject: RE: 675 Edmund Ave., tax assessment, J1803A

Ms. Griffith, 
 
After reading your letter and staff report given from inspector, Ms. Moermond recommends approving the 
assessment.  She stated that although Ms. Charles wasn’t able to take care of her property due to her illness and living in 
Assisted Living, it is not the responsibility of the City.  Orders were sent to occupant & Melisande Charles. 
 
If you wish to appeal, the City Council public hearing is on January 17, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
 
Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
City Council Offices 
15 Kellogg Blvd W, Ste. 310 
St Paul MN 55102 
Phone: 651-266-8563 
Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
Appeal Line:  651-266-8585 or appeal application: 
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals 
 
   
 

From: Therese Griffith [mailto:BedrockRealty@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 7:05 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 675 Edmund Ave., tax assessment, J1803A 
 

Dear Representative Mai Vang, 

 

Attached please find a letter for the Tuesday, November 21, 2017 

hearing. 

Please inform us as to Ms. Marcia Moermonds' recommendation to the 

City Council. 

 

Thank you so much for your help, 


